Contact for August 26, 2020
Dear Parents,
Please find some important information about school start up.
1. This is what a day will look like at BCSS under the "quarter system". This should give everyone a picture of how school will look for the first semester.
2. Attached is our master timetable. Students will take the classes they have signed up for in blocks A and D for the first 10 weeks. After these first 10 weeks students will then take the courses the have chosen in blocks B and C.  
3. These are the guidelines we are expected to follow provided for us by the province of BC but then are specific to SD 51.  
If you would like more information or if the answers to your questions aren't answered here, we are having a PAC meeting tonight (Aug 26th at 6:00pm) via Zoom. If you'd like to join please email Mr. Macfarlane for an invite at or call  or email me  my cell is.  I'm happy to answer questions I can. There is also a district zoom meeting on Aug 27th with Sr. managment to answer in questions you may have. Email Charlene Weibe for an a zoom invite at charlene.weibe@sd51.bc.ca
I will keep sending updates as the come up. I'll also post to FB, so you may see things twice if you have "liked our page.  Finally, we will post to our school website bcss.sd51.bc.ca 
Thank you
Bo Macfarlane
Principal

